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Murray, Malaika

From: Sheppard, 

Terri

Sent: Wednesday, 

April 01, 2020 

10:00 AM

To: Lopez, 

Manuel; 

Garcia, Adolfo

Cc: Murray, 

Malaika

Subject: RE: 

BL18012021 

1400 Ponce 

de Leon.

Good morning Malaika, 

 

Please see email from Manny Lopez/Building 

Official below.  Please cite the property and 

respond back to this email. 

 

Thank you, 
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Terri Sheppard 

Field Supervisor 

Code Enforcement Division 

427 Biltmore Way, Suite 100 

Coral Gables, FL  33134 

(305) 460-5239 

(305) 460-5348 fax 

tsheppard@coralgables.com 

 

From: Lopez, Manuel  

Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2020 9:57 AM 

To: Sheppard, Terri 

<tsheppard@coralgables.com>; Garcia, Adolfo 

<agarcia2@coralgables.com> 

Subject: BL18012021 1400 Ponce de Leon. 

 

Terri the contractor for this project claims that 

the owner does not want to continue the work. 

Inspections have been done, please cite if 

possible. 

 

Thank you, 
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Manuel Z. Lopez, P.E. 
Building Official 

Development Services Department 

405 Biltmore Way, 3rd Floor 

Coral Gables, Florida  33134 

Office: (305) 460-5242 

 
Please Note: Florida has a very broad Public 

Records Law. Most written communications to 

or from State and Local Officials regarding State 

or Local business are public records available to 

the public and media upon request. Your email 

communications may therefore be subject to 

public disclosure. 

 


